
Join General Manager Phil Eng at a
South Coast Rail Public Meeting 

Wednesday, September 18
Taunton City Hall - 15 Summer Street 

You are invited to join MBTA General Manager Phil Eng and the South Coast Rail 
(SCR) team at a public meeting on the project. Please join us on Wednesday, 
September 18 at 6 pm. The General Manager will provide a project update and 
is expected to describe the extensive testing process that is currently underway 
project wide as well as overall project status, milestones and timeline. 

East Taunton Station 

For more information about South Coast Rail, visit the website: 
www.mbta.com/southcoastrail or contact the project team with questions at: 
SouthCoastRail@dot.state.ma.us 

ACCOMMODATIONS: This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited proficiency in 
English. Accessibility accommodations and language services will be provided free of charge, upon request, as 
available. Such services include documents in alternate formats, translated documents, and interpreters. For more 
information or to request a reasonable accommodation and/or language services, please email 
publicengagement@mbta.com. 
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